
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 August 2022 

   

Question (1) How many reports of a drain in need of clearing did the 

Council receive in the last year? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many of these were actioned within a month? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What is the average delay between drains being reported as 

needing to be cleared and them being successfully cleared? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Against what criteria are areas currently prioritised for 

regular clearing, where a report has not necessarily been 

made? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Which areas, by ward, are planned for regular clearing in the 

next six months? 

Answer (5)  

   

   

 
 


